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Help the development of a new sexual violence and abuse 
service in Nottingham City 

 

The Nottingham Crime and Drugs Partnership commissioned a new service on behalf of the 
Nottingham Domestic and Sexual Violence and Abuse Joint Commissioning Group. The new 
service launched in April 2016  

An advisory group has identified six groups where the service would like to develop its 
knowledge and understanding. The CDP and the service are committed to continuous 
development and co-production of the service. 

The groups are: 

• Disabled people and those with learning difficulties 
• The lesbian, gay, bisexual and transgender communities 
• Survivors of historic and institutional and historic abuse 
• Refugees (including war rape and corrective rape 
• Men who have sex with men and use substances (CHEMSEX) 
• Survivors of rape in prison 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Listening Event 
For survivors of historic and institutional sexual violence and abuse 

(Including men and women, family and partners) 

29th September 2016 

At the Mechanics Institute, North Sherwood Street, Nottingham   

Refreshments will be available from 1pm 

 

1.30pm Welcome and presentations by commissioners and the new service 

2pm small group discussions with a facilitator: 

a. What are the needs of survivors? 

b. How can the service best meet those needs? 

c. What are 3 most important things the service needs to address? 

3pm Feedback from group facilitators, questions and “next steps” 

3.30pm Finish 

 

Support will be available to people before and after the event on the day 
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If you would like to attend the event you will need to book a place as we are limited to 40 
places.  

Please contact Glen Jarvis, Involvement  Officer at the CDP on 0115 8765656 or 
glen.jarvis@nottinghamcity.gov.uk  to book a place, get further information or to discuss ways 
to express your views if you do not want to attend an event.  

The event is primarily for City residents who may use the City service but is also open to 
Nottinghamshire County residents as the feedback will also be used in the development of 
services in the County. If you are not sure if the event is appropriate for you, please get in 
touch to discuss.  

Reasonable travel expenses will be reimbursed on the day.  


